
Latest Guidance on Coronavirus 

We're committed to keeping you updated on information regarding the coronavirus (COVID-19) 
and its impact in the United States. You should know that we are already sending letters to 
Congress, OPM, and agency heads demanding they work with AFGE at the national, council and 
local levels to ensure front-line employees are safe. 

The situation involving COVID-19 aka Coronavirus is a rapidly evolving one. Please 
review these resources regarding the virus: 

AFGE Coronavirus Bargaining Guidance 

What's Happening at Your Agency Survey 

OPM Coronavirus Guidance 

OWCP Coronavirus Guidance 

CDC Coronavirus Guidance 

AFL-CIO's Coronavirus Resource Website 

Update Your Profile to Stay Connected 

Urge OSHA to Issue Emergency Standards for Infectious Diseases 
 
 

Note: Information on this site is not intended to substitute for actual medical care or 
professional medical advice. If you believe you are, or may be, ill, contact your primary care 

https://www.afge.org/globalassets/documents/generalreports/2020/bargaining-corona-virus-guidance.pdf
https://www.afge.org/member-benefits/health-and-safety/coronavirus-disease/coronavirus-survey/
https://www.opm.gov/policy-data-oversight/covid-19/
https://www.dol.gov/owcp/dfec/InfoFECACoverageCoronavirus.htm
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-nCoV/summary.html
https://aflcio.org/covid-19
https://myprofile3.afge.org/
https://actionnetwork.org/forms/covid-19-take-action
https://actionnetwork.org/forms/covid-19-take-action


health provider immediately. Information on this website may change as the 
situation/recommendations/resources evolve. Please check back frequently.  
 


